Subject: Planning application 2021/3225/P

Dear Sirs

Please record my objection to the development proposed Murphy’s Yard.

Hampstead Heath should maintain its tranquil retreat within London and this will be spoiled if so many new
residents are accommodated on its border. A new scaled down development should be proposed. 835 homes,
industries and offices crammed in to the area risks making the area unpleasant to live in. Green spaces should be
should be incorporated in this as well as other developments of this kind.

Certainly tall tower blocks will ruin the views of and character of the area.
Thank you for accepting my objections.

Regards

F Robin Penberthy

3 South Hill Park Gardens

London
NW3 2TD



